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Dear parents,

Welcome back to the new school year. This year we will help promote the partnerships and links
between the teachers and the childrenin the classes. Our school vision is be a responsible citizen, a
confident individual and a successful learner. We hope the children here will learn this and show us how
well they apply this into their school career.

At Copdock, we have 2 safeguarding teachers, Mrs Austin, our head teacher, and Miss Cross(our deputy
head teacher.)

Designated Safeguarding, Alternate Safeguarding Lead
Online Safety & PREVENT lead
Mrs Joanne Austin

Miss Heidi Cross

In school we have been focusing on class rules and being prepared for what is to come in the days
ahead. We hope you will support your child to be in school on time, wear the right uniform and have
everything they need to be prepared for learning.

We hope your child will have a successful year in school.

Kind regards

Head pupils.
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